
November 20, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Jen Sauer 

National Media Development 

West Publishing Corporation 

620 Opperman Drive 

P.O. Box 64779 

St. Paul, MN 55164-0779 

 

Dear Ms. Sauer: 

 

Enclosed please find a hard copy and a copy on disk of the Review Board’s public meeting held on 

Monday, October 23, 1995. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


